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Construction Update Meeting Scheduled for Loudoun County Courthouse 
Complex Expansion March 29 
 

Loudoun County invites members of the public to attend a virtual construction update on the 
Loudoun County Courthouse Complex expansion project, currently underway at the corner of 
Church Street and Edwards Ferry Road in Leesburg. Meeting attendees will receive an update on 
the construction progress of the new General District Courthouse, the current timeline for the 
remainder of the construction project, and a preview of the inside of the new building. Members of 
the public may also ask questions about the project through the virtual meeting’s question and 
answer function.   

 
A virtual construction update is scheduled for Wednesday, March 29, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. 

Information on how to access the meeting is available on the project webpage as well as on the 
county’s online public calendar, loudoun.gov/calendar.  

 
The project is part of an expansion of the Loudoun County Courthouse Complex and 

includes the design and construction of a new 92,000-square-foot courthouse, renovation of the 
existing courthouse and historic Valley Bank building, as well as improved parking lots and 
pedestrian access to the courts buildings. Construction of the new building is expected to be 
completed in the coming months with the building opening to the public in fall 2023.  
 

Visitors to the Loudoun County Courthouse will continue to have access to the existing 
building throughout the construction project. Free parking is available in the Pennington parking lot 
and garage, which is located off Church Street NE, approximately two blocks from the courthouse. 
For more information about the courts, visit loudoun.gov/courts. 

  
More information, including a link to sign up for updates on the project, can be found at 

loudoun.gov/courts-expansion.  
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